No award, no FAFSA/did not file on time
Dear FIRST NAME, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for applying for MPA financial aid. We were unfortunately unable to consider you for need-based MPA financial aid awards, as there was no on-time FAFSA on file for you (received by the campus Financial Aid Office by 2/1/18). And due to limited funds and a highly competitive pool of financial aid eligible students, we were not able to award you any non-need based awards.
We’re sorry that MPA hasn’t been able to offer you financial assistance at this time. If you’re interested in loan aid, please note that graduate students who complete the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) who have not previously defaulted on a student loan are eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans and each student’s total financial aid “package” is administered by the campus Financial Aid Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, or general financial aid questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
Best, 
Anna Rhoads
MPA Assistant Director 


